

TERM 1 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 08
MARCH 2024



## PRINCIPAL COMMISSIONING

Our College Community came together last week for the official commissioning of Mrs Karen Easton as the Principal of Thomas Hassall Anglican College.

Led by the Archbishop of Sydney, The Most Reverend Kanishka Raffel, and joined by students, staff, family and friends, the ceremony marked a significant milestone in our College's history.

We appreciate the special guests who joined us, including Bishop Peter Lin, Mr Philip Bell OAM, Mr Peter Fowler, representatives from The Anglican Schools Corporation, Principals from Anglican Schools across NSW, College Council members as well as the Federal member for Werriwa - Mrs Anne Stanley MP, State Member for Leppington - Mr Nathan Hagarty MP and Mr Ned Mannoun - Mayor of Liverpool.

Congratulations Mrs Easton, we look forward to the next chapter under your leadership.















